
 
 
 
 

Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 
 
 

September 17, 2013 
 

 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Tariff Item 30 Filing for Tariff Number 26, Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9 and TG-130501.   
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Pursuant to RCW 81.28.080 and Section 13 of Order No. 1 of the Complaint and Order suspending tariff 
revision in this matter, we now ask the Commission’s leave for consideration of these additional tariff 
pages which are being filed pursuant to the Commission’s Order No. 2 of July 26, 2013 in the Tariff Item 
30, TG-010374 proceeding.  Consideration of these changes at this time we believe is consistent with the 
public interest by meeting of Commission’s requirements to revise all regulated solid waste collection 
companies tariff templates under that latter order. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or via email at 
irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Senior Pricing Manager 


